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Jane Tucker

From: Jones, Janet <Janet.Jones@enwl.co.uk>

Sent: 08 October 2014 13:22

To: planning

Subject: Your Reference NC2/3/2014/0831  (Contact Daniela Ripa)  Our Reference PA1957

Dear Ms Ripa 

Development of 25 dwellings at Whiteacre Lane, Wiswell, Barrow BB7 9BJ 

We have considered the above planning application submitted on 23/9/14  and find it has no impact on our 
Electricity Distribution System infrastructure or other ENW assets. 
  
Any requirements for a supply of electricity will be considered as and when a formal application  is 
received. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
  
Eric Roberts 

Commercial Manager 
Electricity North West 
Whitebirk Depot 
Whitebirk Drive 

Blackburn 

BB1 3HT 

  
Tel +44(0)7810184499 

Fax +44(0)1254688865 (88865) 
  
Email sent by janet.jones@enwl.co.uk 

On behalf of Eric Roberts 

  

  
  

  

THINK BEFORE YOU 
PRINT=====================================================================
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The information contained in this email is intended only for the individual to whom it is addressed. It may contain 
legally privileged or confidential information or otherwise be exempt from disclosure. If you have received this 
message in error or there are any problems, please notify the sender immediately and delete the message from your 
computer. YOU MUST NOT use, disclose, copy or alter this message for any unauthorized purpose. Neither 
Electricity North West Limited nor any of its subsidiaries will be liable for any direct, special, indirect or consequential 
damages as a result of any virus being passed on, or arising from the alteration of the contents of this message by a 
third party. 
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